Dear Parents,

Your child has been assigned a service squad or
safety position* for the 2016-2017 school year. On
Monday, June 13" through Friday, June 17™, students
will be going to their assigned position to “shadow”
and learn their duties, time to arrive and leave the
position, and ask questions of the person on that post
for this school year. Then the students will be ready
to assume the post on the first day of school,
Tuesday, September 6, 2016. Thank you for your
support!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Doody and Mr. Dionne

assignment

1S
*Positions may need to be changed at the beginning
of the school year due to change in enrollment.

William Dionne Website: Just Click on Mr. Dionne
Tab then service squad tab for information:
www.addamseaglesmdm.weebly.com

Please use the attached sheet to sign up for
“Remind.” It is a requirement to be informed
for their positions.




Questions to Ask When Shadowing

What time do I start in the morning? 8:15 a.m.
What time do I get off post after school 3:40

Am I needed before or after lunch at this post?

What are my duties on post?

If you are a safety, remember to get a safety belt from
the present person on post. If no belt is available, get
a belt from Mrs. Doody. Belts must be worn every
day. Safety belts for the 2016-2017 school year will
be picked up at registration in the school the week
before school starts.



Mr. Dionne would like you to join Service €» remind

Squad 16-17!

To receive messages via text, text
@servu to 81010. You can opt-out

of messages at anytime by replying,
‘unsubscribe @servu'.

Trouble using 810107 Try texting
@servu to (248) 841-4852 instead.

*Standard text message rates apply.

Or to receive messages via email, send " _ ,
an email to servu@mail.remind.com. To  Recipients servu@mailremind.com
unsubscribe, reply with 'unsubscribe' in P o ‘

) _ Py - subject  (You can leave the subject blank)
the subject line.

WHAT IS REMIND AND WHY IS 1T SAFE? ,
Remind is:a-free; safe; and‘simple messaging tool that helps teachers share important updates and reminders
with students & parents. Subscribe by text, email or using the Remind app.-All personal-information is kept:
private.:Teachers will never see your phone number, nor will you see theirs,

Visit remind.com to learn more.



